Principal Parker,
Yestmount High Sechool,
Yestmount, p,o.

Dear bir, Principal,

I have been very much interested to hear of a

discussion concerning the bPropriety of teaching classics

and mathematics in the High Schools, more especially with
reference to candidates who will eome into medicine. I
cannot tell you how gladly we wowla welcome any co~operation
en the part of Jyoeur School, ang indeed all the other schools
of this province in this matter.

It has bveen & matier of frequent observation with
us that the students in medicine who do best are those who
have started thefr course with dnadequate cultural foundation,
and I may add that such students do far better as a group than
4o those who have specialized early in the biological sciences.
It is for that réeason that I want to tell you how gladly we
would welcome Jour co-operation in the advocacy of classies
and mathematies 83 a foundation for the medical students.
Indeed I often wonder how those students who do not have a

classical training can accomplish the feats of memory required




